Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Wendy Keach

Sent: 11 August 2020 07:16

To: Licensing

Subject: Premier Kebab House 195 Station Street Burton upon Trent
Attachments: Licensing Memo Template.pdf

Please see attached.
Regards

Wendy



S[® N East
Staffordshire

Borough Council

Sal Khan CPFA, MSc
Head of Service (Section 151 Officer)

MEMORANDUM FROM DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

To: Licensing My ref:  P/2019/01560
From: Wendy Keach Your Address

ref:
Date: Date

Re: Premier Kebab House 195 Station Street, Burton upon Trent

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the
licence at the above location, | confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint
Regards,

Wendy Keach
Technical Support Officer



Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Paige Stanley

Sent: 24 July 2020 10:29

To: Licensing

Subject: 195 Station Street, Burton upon Trent, DE14 1BH
Attachments: Licensing Memo Template.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached correspondence.

Regards

Paige Stanley

Planning Support Assistant
Development Control

East Staffordshire Borough Council

Tel. (01283) 508644
www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk

“Help save paper - do you really need to print this email?”

We hold a Comments and Compliments Register, therefore if you would like to comment or
compliment us on the service you have received, please e-mail direct to the officer who dealt with
you or alternatively to dcsupport@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk.

To take advantage of our new and improved Pre-Application Advice Services and to find out
more please follow this link.

YOUR VOTE MATTERS
DON'T LOSE IT X

.

Avre You registered to vote at the next Election? It only takes 5 wminutes to register. Go to
www.gov.uk/register-to-vote to get started!




W@l East
Staffordshire

Borough Council

Sal Khan CPFA, MSc
Head of Service (Section 151 Officer)

MEMORANDUM FROM DEVELOPMENT CONTROL

To: Licensing My ref: 195 Station Street, Burton
From: Paige Stanley Your 195 Station Street, Burton
ref:

Date:  24/07/2020

Re: 195 Station Street, Burton upon Trent, DE14 1BH

In response to the consultation relating to a licensing application/or to vary the
licence at the above location, | confirm our response below:-

1) No objections from a planning standpoint

Regards,

Paige Stanley
Trainee Validation Officer



